
Highland District Council
1978 Ford Parkway Saint Paul, Minnesota 55116

651-695-4005 Fax 651-695-4019
Email: hdc@visi.com

October 5, 2012

Neighborhood STAR Program
Dept of Planning and Economic Development
1400 City Hall Annex
25 West Fourth Street
Saint Paul, Minnesota 55102-1622

Dear STAR Board,

The Highland District Council is pleased to submit this letter of support of the STAR grant
application put forward by the Jewish 90mmunity Center with respect to its proposal to
complete the required repair of the sanitary sewer system.

The Highland District Council's Board believes this is necessary project to help keep our
community in Highland Park healthy and safe.

Thank you for your consideration of thil proposal,

I~·

Kathy Carruth
Executive Director
Highland District Council
651-695-4005
hdc@visi.com


